THE Naples Roundtable

Exploring Ways To Strengthen and Improve the Patent System

Harold C. Wegner
President
hwegner@gmail.com

January 20, 2017

Marylee Jenkins, *Chair*Patent Public Advisory Committee
U.S. Patent and Trademark Office
c/o Arent Fox LLP
1675 Broadway
New York, New York 10019-5820

via facsimile marylee.jenkins@arentfox.com

Dear Ms. Jenkins:

At the dawn of a new era under the Trump Administration, The Naples Roundtable is taking advantage of changed leadership to launch a detailed study of patent issues that have not been fully addressed. In parallel with the PPAC's greater emphasis on user/stakeholder outreach, we plan to address issues that were seemingly neglected in post-Kappos era. We have a particular focus on finding ways that Patent Examiners can be better rewarded for quality work, while also getting a better grasp on § 120 and RCE refilings.

PPAC could help us by providing access to POPA agreements and understandings POPA has with the Office, to better see what changes can realistically be made to improve the functioning of the patent system.

Very truly yours,

Hal

Harold C. Wegner